














































RE Proposal vote_edited.txt
From: mnewman@uky.edu
Sent: Thursday, December 21, 2006 4:41 PM
To: Brothers, Sheila C
Subject: RE: Proposal vote

-----Original Message-----
From: mnewman@uky.edu [mailto:mnewman@uky.edu] 
Sent: Thursday, December 21, 2006 12:15 PM
To: Newman, Melissa; Garrity, Thomas F; Jasper, Samuel J; Yates, J W;
Stump, Gregory T; Hertog, Brittney; Hertog, James K; Frost, Chris;
Houtz, Robert L; fox@uky.edu; Moliterno, David J; Brothers, Sheila C
Subject: Proposal vote

Hello Senators,
The e-mail vote concerning the new Department of Neurosurgery was 
unanimously in favour of approval with a positive recommendation;.

Have a Merry Christmas and Thank you for you help getting this issue 
addresses before break!

Melissa 
Melissa C. Newman, Ph.D
Associate Professor/Food Microbiology
University of Kentucky
859-257-5881
Please note e-mail change mnewman@uky.edu
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